
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 
 

Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 26 March 2025 

Important Dates                       

                        

28  March          MANA Assembly 9:45am 

 7   April             Y2 Teddy Bear Day 

 7  April              Board of Trustees Hui 

                            7:00pm 

 8   April             Forest School open day 

                            For parents 11:00am 

11  April             MANA Assembly 9:45am 

11  April             Last Day of Term 1 

28  April             First Day of Term 2 

 1  May               Science in a Van Y5&6 

 2  May               Royal Oak School Visiting 

 5  May               Sign Language Week 

14 May               Y6 Royal Oak Intermediate 

                             Information Evening 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 

 

Eagle Helicopter Visit 

This morning we were lucky enough to have the Police  
Helicopter visit us at school. The whole school waited   
outside with anticipation and there was so much             
excitement when it was spotted on its approach. After 
landing, we were able to hear from a Senior Police         
Constable all about the helicopter itself and the items they 
carry on board. 

We had the opportunity to walk around the helicopter and 
have a peek inside, with many tamariki asking a lot of 
questions of the police officers along the way! 

Thanks so much to the New Zealand Police for such a 
memorable experience for our school. Click here to see a 
short video of the helicopter landing on the field. 

It has finally happened! The scaffolding is down and the 
Senior School canopy is open for business! What a great 
new space for the classes to enjoy in all weathers. A huge 
thank you to our very hard working BOT Property team and 
their tireless efforts to keep this project moving forward. 
The PTA have agreed to fund some lovely outdoor tables for 
this area, and with that, and the great new court markings, 
we will soon hardly recognise the place! 

Senior School Canopy 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GEjqMtywdiKQCJ0uBHLcRL-LLzZtRyk1/view?usp=sharing


Here is some outstanding writing from Poppy Thompson about the helicopter visit this morning. 
What amazing descriptive words you have used Poppy! 



A picture of the Police Helicopter drawn by Amberlyn. Kai pai Amberlyn!  

Middle School Ukulele Group 

A few weeks ago, a group of our middle school tamariki had their first ukulele session with 
Whaea Annabel, Whaea Megan and Whaea Aroha. We are very fortunate to have this           
opportunity, special thanks goes to Whaea Annabel for setting the group up. We are looking 
forward to hearing from them during assembly time in the coming months. 

 



Feet first 

Last Friday we had our hikoi to Ambury Farm. We were so fortunate to have so many 
whaanau members join us and we were so lucky with the beautiful weather! Thank you to 
all who were able to make it along to support us and enjoy some time together as a com-
munity. Check out some of the photos below. 



Softball field day 

On Thursday the 20th of March, we went to Otahuhu    
College sports grounds to play in the softball tournament. 
There was a girls team and a boys team. The girls won 
one game, drew one and lost two. The boys won two 
games, lost one and had a bye. Overall the girls placed 7th 
and the boys placed 5th. It was a great day! 

 
By Cleo & Hayden     
 



MOTH PLANT POD UPDATE 

Collection skip for South Auckland  

    Current Total: 2,136 











Lucky Book Club  Lucky Book Club  Lucky Book Club  Lucky Book Club 

 

           Last Day to order is Today!!!!! 







  

Royal Oak Intermediate Visiting 

 Waterlea School,  2 May 2025 9:30am 

Prefects from Royal Oak Intermediate will visit Waterlea School to showcase skills learnt at 
Royal Oak Intermediate and answer any questions asked of them. 

Royal Oak Intermediate Year 6 Information Evening,  14 May 2025 

Time: Session 1 4:00—5:00pm 

           Session 2 5:30—6:30pm 

Venue: Royal Oak Intermediate School Hall/Module Classrooms 

Prefects and teachers will be presenting information about Royal Oak Intermediate School 
to the Year 6 tauira and whānau/parents. Module and Whānau teachers will have their 
rooms open –whānau/ parents are welcome to ask teachers questions and find out more 
about teaching and learning at Royal Oak Intermediate School.  A light supper will be 
served when you visit the Bio Food Technology Room.  



Collect the Yummy cut-out labels from bags (each 

cut-out label is worth 10 stickers) and individual 

Yummy apple stickers for Waterlea School’s share 

of the $200,000 free Sport sports gear prize pool.  

Yummy apples are available from New World, 

PAK’nSAVE and participating Four Square stores. 

The more you collect, the more sports gear we can 

get so get going and start collecting your Yummy 

cut-out labels and stickers now! 

All stickers/cut-outs along with your school’s Total 
Tally Sheet must received by us by Tuesday 24 
September.  

Download your sticker collection sheet here or pick 
one up at the office.  

COLLECT YUMMY STICKERS AND GET SPORTS GEAR FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing

